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12 March 2015 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
By e-mail 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
 
Re: EB-2015-0029 and EB-2015-0049 – Enbridge and Union DSM Plans 
 
I write on behalf of GEC to endorse the comments made by Mr. Shepherd in his March 12th 
letter to the Board.   We agree that the risk of a delay to accommodate Enbridge’s more 
rigorous consultation process is a sound investment.  We also agree that a combined hearing is 
highly desirable for the reasons that Mr. Shepherd outlined.  GEC does expect that it will be 
calling evidence in these cases and a combined process would avoid duplicated effort. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
Cc: Interested parties 


